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May 29, 2014 
 
Eastland Women’s Clinic (506849) 
C/O Toni Gumbrecht 
15921 E. 8 Mile 
Eastpointe, MI 48021 
 
SUBJECT:  Initial State Licensure Survey Findings for Above-Referenced Agency 
 
Dear Toni Gumbrecht: 
 
An initial state licensure survey was conducted on May 22, 2014 at Eastland Women’s 
Clinic located at 15921 E. 8 Mile, Eastpointe, MI 48021.  
 
Participants included: 
• Toni Gumbrecht , Administrator, Eastland Women’s Clinic 
• Sherry Joiner RN, Infection Control , Quality Manager, Eastland Women’s Clinic  
• Karen Amato RN, Administrative Consultant, Eastland Women’s Clinic 
• Jim Hoyt, State Health Care Surveyor, MDLARA    
• Pam Lindsey RN, State Health Care Surveyor, MDLARA 
 
Findings included failure of facility to provide verification of BLS certification for medical 
assistants involved in direct patient care, R325.3825. Verification of completed 
certification must be emailed to me before a temporary license can be issued. 
 
Following receipt of requested BLS credentials for all medical assistants providing 
patient care, the facility will be on an initial basis in compliance with MCL 333.20801 
through 333.20821 and/or the Michigan Administrative Rules for freestanding surgical 
outpatient facilities R325.3801 through R325.3877. At that time a 6 month temporary 
license will be mailed to you.  Once temporary licensure is obtained, a post licensure 
survey will be conducted after surgeries are performed (within 6 months). Feel free to 
contact me if you have any questions. 
 

    
Pam Lindsey, RN, BSN, Surveyor 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
State Licensing Section 
LindseyP@michigan.gov  
(P): 517-897-2093 
(F): 517-241-3354 


